Nobel House Residents Q&As 10.05.21
Below are the weekly questions on the Nobel House cladding issue, including responses in red to specific questions that residents posed.
Questions for Y&Y 
Q1: Can Y&Y provide proof that an application has been made to the Waking Watch Fund?
A: We have had a response from the Waking Watch Remedial Fund (WWRF) to say that the fund had closed for new applications on the 14th March. However, they are in discussions Mr Blunt MP with regard to our application. Following further liaison this week with Y&Y Mr Blunt’s office, yesterday (Thursday 6th May), we understand that he has a meeting planned regarding both our application for the BSF and WWRF.
Q2: Where we are on fire alarm installation which will allow the very expensive waking watch to stop? Initially 2 months was suggested, but we are now 5 weeks in. Also do we have an update on the application to the waking watch fund?
A: Please see weekly reports on our Nobel House page


